DAYTON
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Monday, January 4, 2016

Mr. Brewer,

For the past few years, graduation has been on a Friday, and the faculty and
staff feel that we should continue to have graduation on a Friday.

Dayton High School recommends that graduation for the 2015 — 2016 school
year be Friday, May 27, 2016 at 7:30 P.M.

Thank you very much for your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely, M
Jeremy QOW

Jeremy Dodd
Principal
Dayton High School

200 Clay Street Dayton, Kentucky 41074



